
 

 

 
 

Australian Securities Exchange Announcement       5 July 2024 

 
 
King River Resources Limited (“the Company”) (ASX : KRR) advises it has extended the time period to 
complete its current on-market share buy-back of up to 155,352,495 ordinary shares by 12 months (until 
24 July 2025). 
 
As at 4 July 2024, the Company has bought back 25,304,196 ordinary shares under the existing on-market 
share buy-back. 
 
This announcement was authorised for release by the Chairman of the Company.  
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Anthony Barton 
Chairman 
King River Resources Limited 
Email: info@kingriverresources.com.au  
Phone: +61 8 9221 8055 
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